With great joy and gratitude, we are pleased to announce the
appointment of the Rev. David Libbon as the next rector of Good
Shepherd Anglican Church.

After a prayerful and thoughtful discernment process, the vestry has unanimously
called Rev. David to lead our congregation in faith, worship, and service.

Rev. David, his wife Lisa of 19 years, and their two daughters, Abbie (15) and Natalie
(12) are coming to us from North Charleston, SC where David has faithfully served at
St. Andrews Park Circle, a church the Libbons planted a decade ago.

Prior to that, David has over thirteen years of experience in a variety of Anglican youth
ministry leadership roles.

David grew up in western Pennsylvania, and Lisa is originally from Chicago, however,
they’re proud to have called the Carolinas their home for the past twenty years.

David’s academic accolades include Grove City College and the Ridley Institute. David
enjoys reading, fly fishing, surfing, and cheering for the Steelers in his free time. Lisa
enjoys engaging in a variety of creative and artistic endeavors.

The Libbon family will join us full-time starting at some point in January. In the
meantime, please pray for their transition.



